
TIMETABLE
Monday, 6th November
11.30 - 12.30 pm

How to diversify your 
charity's board

WEBINAR WITH LIVE Q&A

1 - 2 pm

KEYNOTE WEBINAR WITH 
THE CHARITY COMMISSION

5 - 6pm

How can chairs 
facilitate discussion 
and share power 
effectively?

WEBINAR WITH LIVE Q&A

6.30 - 7.30 pm

Turning passion into 
purpose

PANEL DISCUSSION

Tuesday, 7th November
11.30 - 12.30 pm

Is your small charity 
board any good? 

How can 
grant-making 
charities accelerate 
progress on trustee 
diversity?

PANEL DISCUSSION

1 - 2 pm

PANEL DISCUSSION

5 - 6pm

Engaging young 
people in governance

PANEL DISCUSSION

6.30 - 7.30 pm

What is a trustee and 
how do I become one

WEBINAR WITH LIVE Q&A

Wednesday, 8th November
11.30 - 12.30 pm

How to craft a brand 
new board of trustees

PANEL DISCUSSION

1 - 2 pm

PANEL DISCUSSION

5 - 6pm

Speakers corner for 
trustees 

PANEL DISCUSSION

6.30 - 7.30 pm

Navigating barriers to 
trusteeship

WEBINAR WITH LIVE Q&A

Thursday, 9th November
11.30 - 12.30 pm

Fundraising faux pas: 
the things trustees do 
to mess up getting 
money

PANEL DISCUSSION

1 - 2 pm

PANEL DISCUSSION

5 - 6pm

Should trustee boards 
have diversity quotas?

PANEL DISCUSSION

6.30 - 7.30 pm

From frontline 
volunteer to trustee

PANEL DISCUSSION

Friday, 10th November
11.30 - 12.30 pm

How can trustees lead 
on diversity, equity 
and inclusion? 

PANEL DISCUSSION

1 - 2 pm

PANEL DISCUSSION

5 - 6pm

Where are the 
working class 
trustees?

PANEL DISCUSSION

6.30 - 7.30 pm

Imposters on boards: 
overcoming imposter 
syndrome

PANEL DISCUSSION

Festival of Trusteeship
6 - 10 November 2023

The difference 
between being a 
trustee of small and 
large charities

Lived experience on 
boards: the latest 
insights

Are charity boards 
heterosexist?
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